
The following information is extracted from the newsletters, tweets, and emails from 
various clubs around our region. 

“If You’re Going to San Francisco  
Be Sure to Wear Some Sneakers on Your Feet!” 

(With Apologies to Scott McKinzie) 
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We pulled off 3 info booths in 3 different locations on Sunday: Phoenix, San Diego, 
and Olive Dell, introducing a couple thousand new people to the joy of nude 
recreation. 

 

AANR Vice President Patty Faber, AANR-West Director Jeff Tendick, and Shangri-La 
member Patricia Miller pose at the region’s booth at the Arizona Women’s Expo April 
28-29 
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Note: These activities and dates are subject to change. 


